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                                                                                                     8/7/15 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
 As part of the on-going construction at the Wastewater 

Treatment Facility; 
 

MURRAY STREET IS SCHEDULED TO BE CLOSED  
 

FROM 269 MURRAY STREET TO 323 MURRAY STREET  
 

ON MONDAY, AUGUST 10TH @ APPROX. 8:00AM.   
 

IT IS SCHEDULED TO RE-OPEN ON FRIDAY,  

 
9/4 @ APPROX. 3:00PM. 

 
 This only effects the part right in front of the plant.  

Access will be maintained for all residences.  If anyone has 
any questions, feel free to contact me at 315-952-1932.   

 
        Respectfully, 

 
 

        John Reynolds 
        Chief Operator 
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